
 

It seems very strange for us all    

being away from our school family 

at this time.  

 

Wherever we are, let us join          

together in prayer.  

Let us pray for each other; our 

friends, our teachers and our  

families. 

“Winning doesn’t always 

mean being first. Winning 

means you’re doing better 

than you’ve done before.” — 

Bonnie Blair  

A School Prayer 

 

Dear God 

 

Thank you for our school. We pray it 

would be a safe place of learning, fun and 

friendship. Please watch over all our 

teachers, children and families. 

 

Help us to learn new things, to explore 

the world together and to play and be 

happy. 

 

Help us to have love for each other, to 

have forgiveness at our heart, and to build 

kindness into every day. 

 


